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I am writing in strong support for SB 243. In particular, I am supportive of the 

measures to increase waiting times, prevent use of modifications that allow rapid fire 

of guns, and bolster the permitting system. I understand this would have a fiscal 

impact. It is the kind of impact of which I am in favor. I would much rather pay for 

prevention of gun violence than for all of its collateral damage. Our country is awash 

in blood and guns. It is time to impose more limits to protect, in particular vulnerable 

citizens and children. 
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